

Shared Services
Directorate
2 Marsham Street
London SW1P 4DF

020 7035 4848 (switchboard)

www.homeoffice.gov.uk

R Lewis

request-248173-73871644@whatdotheyknow.com

24 February 2015

Dear R Lewis

Freedom of Information request (our reference: 34090)

I am writing in response to your e-mail of 11 February 2015 in which you asked for an internal review of the time taken to respond to your Freedom of Information (FoI) request of January 2015.

I have now completed the review. I confirm that I have not previously been involved in the handling of your request.

I apologise on behalf of the Department for the length of time that it has taken to respond to your request, however I understand that a response has now been sent.

I can advise you that if you remain unsatisfied with the outcome of the internal review, you are entitled to submit a complaint to the Information Commissioner. It should be noted, however, that a complaint can not be made until the full response has been issued.

Yours sincerely,

K. Clough

Information Services Centre

Switchboard 020 7035 4848 E-mail

info.access@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk

